
	

	

	

	

	

 
Parental Permission Send Home Form 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Your child’s class has enrolled in the Our Rock Project and we need your permission for them to participate.  You should 
have received a letter advising you of the schools plan to be a part of this global initiative.  If you would like to learn more 
about the Our Rock Project, please visit our web site at – ourrockproject.org. 

It is important to note that the copyright ownership of the film your child produces with their classmates will always 
belong to them.  Even when their film is uploaded onto our website library, your child still maintains ownership of the 
copyright.   

The Our Rock Project is a 501.c.3 non-profit organization and is completely free for your child to participate in.  There is 
no charge to you or the school.  We do take donations on our website and appreciate any help you may be able to provide.  
Your donation will help us provide computers, cameras and internships to schools around the world. 

We have posted a link to our Terms & Conditions on our web site’s home page.  You can access the document via a cell 
phone, table or computer.  By signing below, you are agreeing to the Terms & Conditions of the project and are giving 
your child permission to participate in the Our Rock Project and that their finished film can be hosted in the Our Rock 
Project Library.  

 

 

Student Name ______________________________________________ 

  

 

 Parent Email _______________________________________________ 

 

 

Parent Name _______________________________________________ 

 

 

Parent Signature ____________________________________________             Date ______________________ 


